
From: Angie Platt <angie026@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 5:15 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DW 20-117 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing to say that the proposed rate hike from HAWC Is completely unacceptable. I am asking for 
you to stop this immediately and not allow this.  This is not fair to Atkinson residents and should not be 
allowed.  
 
Angie Platt 
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